
From: Bettiann Parke 

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 6:32 PM 

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 

Subject: [EXT] Rate increase 

While I understand prices may go up to cover wages, benefits and the cost of resources, the rumored 

20% at one time is difficult for those of us on fixed incomes. Please hold a public hearing and or 

consider lessening this increase so that it is more manageable. 

Bettiann Parker 




